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From: Ken Dean
To: Hernandez, Ileana
Subject: RE: US Ecology Tampa Inspection - EPA ID #FLD981932494
Date: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 6:15:57 AM
Attachments: image001.png


Good morning Ileana,
 
Yes the two drums referenced in your photos where repacked into proper containers the day of the
inspection. Please let me know if you need anything additional. Again it was nice meeting during the
inspection.
 
Respectfully,
 


 


Ken Dean
EHS Compliance Specialist


ken.dean@usecology.com
p: 813.319.3433 |  c: 813.748.4403 |  f: 813.626.7451


7202 East Eighth Ave.  Tampa, FL 33619


USE Update on e-Manifest
Emergency Response: 800.839.3975
Customer Service: 800.592.5489


US Ecology | Unequaled service. Solutions you can trust.


 


From: Hernandez, Ileana [mailto:Ileana.Hernandez@FloridaDEP.gov] 
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 3:18 PM
To: Ken Dean <Ken.Dean@usecology.com>
Subject: RE: US Ecology Tampa Inspection - EPA ID #FLD981932494
 
Good afternoon Ken,
 
Thank you for promptly responding back with all the information I needed to complete the
inspection report for the above-referenced facility. There’s only one more thing I need confirmation
from you on. Attached are two poly drums that were improperly closed at the time of the
inspection. Has this issue been corrected?
 
Sincerely,
 
 



mailto:Ken.Dean@usecology.com

mailto:Ileana.Hernandez@FloridaDEP.gov

mailto:ken.dean@usecology.com

https://clicktime.symantec.com/3BpTVxtNwAynJpERJg6SQ57Vc?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.usecology.com%2FNews%2FSafetyAndCompliance%2FUS-Ecology-eManifest-Update.aspx
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Ileana Hernandez
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southwest District
Compliance Assurance Program
Environmental Specialist II
Ileana.Hernandez@FloridaDEP.gov
Office: (813) 470-5945


 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state owned e-
mail accounts are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public or the media upon
request. Therefore, your e-mail messages may be subject to public disclosure.
 


P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
 


From: Ken Dean <Ken.Dean@usecology.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 1:24 PM
To: Hernandez, Ileana <Ileana.Hernandez@FloridaDEP.gov>
Subject: US Ecology Tampa Inspection
 


Good afternoon Ileana,
 
It was good to meet you during Monday’s inspection. Per our meeting at the end of the
inspection please find attached inspection reports for 12/1/18 for the Container Storage
Building and the Waste Processing Building, as well as the Map of the facility grounds. Please let
me know if you need anything additional.
 
Respectfully,
 


 


Ken Dean
EHS Compliance Specialist


ken.dean@usecology.com
p: 813.319.3433 |  c: 813.748.4403 |  f: 813.626.7451


7202 East Eighth Ave.  Tampa, FL 33619


USE Update on e-Manifest
Emergency Response: 800.839.3975
Customer Service: 800.592.5489


US Ecology | Unequaled service. Solutions you can trust.
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